
October 7, 1969 

Mr. Harold "Weisberg 
Route 8 
Frederick, Ilaryland 21710 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

This is in reply to your letter of September 27, .1969. 

Neither the National Archives nor the General Srvices 

Administration bas a copy of the transcript _in which 

you are interested. 

Sincerely, 

JAMES D. RHOS 
Archivist of the United States 

CC: Official file - NND 
Day file - N 
Reading file - NNDC 
LL 

Mjohnsonipp x23171 
ROC70-64 

NND 	e  

/(‘' 


